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Proposed new Pima County sign code and amendments

To cob.mail@pima.gov

Pima County Board of Supervisors,

c/o Clerk of the Board

139 West Congress

Tucson AZ 85701

RE: ' Pima County Board meeting November 17,2020, Agenda item # 15
New Sign Code Text and Amendments

Honorable Chair Valdez and Members of the Pima County Board:

| urge you to vote down the proposed changes to Pima County's current sign code. These degrading modifications
would only add to our already visually sign polluted environment. Changing Electronic signage in particular poses a
safety hazard for drivers as do reduced set backs. Increasing the size and number of free standing commercial
signs only adds to the cluttered appearance of our public spaces. Maintaining a strict enforcement of the current
measures represents a commitment to citizens.

Thank you for voting down these onerous and regressive changes.

Ron Siark, M.D. Director, Southern Arizona Transportation Advocates, 100 Calle Encanto, Tucson, Arizona 85716





